
RESOLUTION NO. 1127 

SENIOR CENTER 

A RESOLUTION relating to recreation and leisure-time activities 
plus information and referral services for senior citizens and 
authorizing a contract with the Senior Center of Mason County to 
provide said services to eligible citizens of Mason County: 

WHEREAS, this Resolution supercedes Resolution No. 845; 

WHEREAS, there are citizens of ~.L:1son County of the 2,g·e of 60 
years or over, many o£ whom because of their age, are in need of 
comprehensive structured and unstructured recreation and leisure­
time activities plus information and referral services to enable 
them to better utilize existing community resources; and 

\YHEREAS, it would be in the best interests of the health and 
welfare of the citizens of Mason County for the County to provide 
such activities and services for its senior citizens aged 60 years 
and older; and 

WHEREAS, the Senior Center of Mason County is a non-p~ofit 
corporation under the laws of the State of Washington and is qualified 
and willing to provide said activities and perform said services 
pursuant to contract with Mason County; 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF 
~ASON COUNTY, that a contract be entered into with the Senior 
Center of Nason County in the form attached hereto for providing 
comprehensive structured and unstructured recreation and leisure­
time activities plus information and referral services to enable a 
better utilization of existing community resources to the senior 
citizens of Mason County of 'the age of 60 years or over. 

DE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Mason County Commissioners have 
the responsibility for the administration of said contract on 
behalf of Mason County. 

ADOPTED this 25th day of February, 1980. 

ATTEST: 

-) -
/A:.c:.c:v1, (/ l/f 1 ~-~-c ,v,,.· 

Audi~t6r ~C"lerk of the Board 

cc: Cmmrs 
Auditor 
Senior Center 

BOARD OF COUNTY cmn.IISSIONERS 
MASON COUNTY, WASHINGTON 


